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As an instructor at PCC I have witnessed the cost-of-living rising while the 

compensation for teachers has not kept up.   At the same time the compensation for 

administration has continued to increase.  Where does this money come from?  

Students.  Public education is for everyone.  Pass House Bill 4125 and reign in 

exploitation of those in need. 


